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On Wednesday night, I had the privilege to help close out the 2012 Concerts by the Shore

season. A very large crowd was treated to a performance by Ruby Shooz! Thank you to Joe

Carrozzi, Jean Carrozzi, and all of the volunteers on the Ontario Beach Park Program

Committee for their commitment and hard work throughout the summer! This year's season

featured NO rain outs, superb family entertainment and many good times! It was great to

see so many familiar faces in the big crowd last night. Hope to see you all back next summer!


